Memorandum

Date: February 21, 2017

To: Mayor Don Keil

Seguin City Council

City Manager Doug Faseler

From: Alan Cockerell

SSLGC General Manager

Re: First Amendment to Mutual Regional Water Supply Contract

The SSLGC Board and the San Antonio Water Systems approved a First Amendment to Mutual Regional Water Supply Contract between SSLGC and SAWS. The contract also requires approval by the City of Schertz and the City of Seguin Councils. The City of Schertz is currently scheduling for consideration at their next council meeting.

The amendment will be for a three-year commitment of 500 ac-ft of surplus water. This amendment also notes operational changes that will improve reporting.

SSLGC Staff requests approval.

If you have questions, comments or need additional information regarding the resolution, contact me at (830) 401-2403.

R. Alan Cockerell

SSLGC General Manager

ma a

cc: File